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13th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
Re: London Cultural Experience Trip to Central London

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to inform you of an exciting opportunity for our students to
experience the rich culture and history of London on Tuesday, 17th December. We have organised a
school trip to Central London, specifically designed to enhance our students' understanding of the city’s
heritage and landmarks.

The day’s itinerary promises to be both educational and enjoyable. We will begin with a visit to the iconic
London Eye, which will provide students with a panoramic view of the capital's skyline. Following this, we
will embark on a circular sightseeing boat cruise along the famous River Thames, allowing students to
observe some of London’s most popular landmarks from the water.

The cost of this trip will be £14.00 per student. Students are to arrive at school at the usual start time.
We will leave school promptly at 9:30am and expect to return by 3:15pm, using public transport
throughout the day. As part of this excursion, each student is required to bring a packed lunch, unless
they are entitled to free school meals, in which case a prepared lunch will be provided for them.

Please ensure that your child wears a full school uniform for the trip, as this is part of our school’s policy.
Additionally, students may bring no more than £20 for any souvenirs or snacks they wish to purchase
during the day.

Payment for the trip is now available through ParentPay, and we kindly ask that all payments are made
by the deadline of Thur. 12th December 2024 .Please note that the school may remove a student
from all, or some educational visits due to poor behaviour. In these circumstances a refund will
not be given.

If you have any additional inquiries or need further information, please feel free to reach out to the school
office. Furthermore, if you require financial support for this trip, kindly get in touch with me at
osahbaz@laurelparkschool.co.uk.

Thank you for your continued support in enhancing our students' educational experiences.

Yours sincerely,


mailto:osahbaz@laurelparkschool.co.uk

Mr O Sahbaz
Associate Assistant Headteacher, RSL for Year 9 & 10



